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Mary Mills 

From: .com 

Sent: Friday, December 03, 2010 8:08 AM 

To: Kate Supron; Mary Mills 

Subject: Net and Bolt 

I am very upset that the net and bolt method is being considered in Cayuga Heights as a means of deer 
population control. This method is EXTREMELY cruel, inhumane and barbaric, and has proven itself to 
be an ineffective means of population control. I urge you to please drop ANY plans to implement net and 
bolt and investigate other methods that are more effective and humane. 

Thank you. 

Sharon Deming 
Sterling Heights, MI 

12/06/2010 




